Dear Member
 
Please see the following comments on FAQs from UCU nationally.

http://www.ucu.org.uk/workingtocontract 

http://www.ucu.org.uk/strikefaqs 

These include, among other things, the comment that members do NOT need to let the employer know in advance whether they intend to strike. Again, the idea of the strike is to disrupt the business of the employers nationwide. It is also typical for the employer to try to discourage employees from striking and from undertaking any industrial action.
 
Please also note the clause in academic contracts stating that a reasonable norm of hours of work at the University of Gloucestershire is 37.5 hours per week.
 
UCU branch committee
Support your colleagues, support your branch, support your union 

